
Technical Statement 
Application for Construction Permit 

W215BG  90.9 mHz.  Facility ID 92758  Milford, PA 
May,  2008 

 
 
This technical statement is prepared on behalf of WAMC, licensee of W215BG at 
Milford, PA, Facility ID 92758.  Presently, the transmit antenna is located on a 
tower that has been deemed defective and must be removed.  The tower owner 
just completed construction of a replacement tower adjacent to the defective 
tower, and migration of existing antennas is in process.  It is anticipated the 
defective tower will be dismantled on May 29, 2008, therefore expedited 
processing of this application is respectfully requested. 
 
 
This application for a minor change in facilities specifies the following changes:  
(a) new coordinates of the replacement tower structure and (b) new antenna 
elevation above ground level. The same transmit antenna will be utilized on the 
new tower.  There is no change in power or channel.  An Interference Study was 
performed to confirm there continues to be no contour overlap conditions, and is 
contained within this application. Further, this application specifies co-owned 
non-commercial WOSR, Middletown, NY, Facility ID 70848 as the Primary 
Station.   
 
The center of radiation elevation is compliant with 74.1235 pertaining to Power 
Limitations as the proposed Effective Radiated Power will not exceed 10 watts.    
 
 


